
Key Stage 2 Back to School

Please Read the following information. June 2020

We have missed you

Return to School

What you will need

Hello everyone. It is hard to believe
that it is now the end of June and we
haven't seen you all since March! We
hope that you have stayed safe and
well and kept up with some of your
schoolwork... but even more
importantly, we hope that you have
managed to enjoy all this extra time
at home with your families, learning
new skills and finding lots of fun ways
to entertain yourselves. We have
been blessed with amazing weather
throughout lock down and this has
made things much more bearable,
although it would of course have
been lovely to enjoy lots of outdoor
time at school.

When we return to school, things are
going to look very different. We will
need to place a lot of importance
on social distancing in the
classrooms, corridors (yes we have
corridors now!) and even the
playground. We will all have to play
our part by looking after our personal
equipment at our desks, and we will
have to learn that we can't share
things with friends... this will be
difficult for all of us, as we have spent
our whole lives learning to be kind
and share with others. Our staff will
do our best to make sure that
coming back is a positive experience
for you all.

This is a list of what you will need to
bring to school on your first day
back. Everything you bring, will
then be kept in school for you to
use each day. NOTHING WILL GO
HOME!
- A Boxfile This can be bought in
any big supermarket, or on
amazon etc It is not an expanding
folder... (keep an eye on our
website for a photo of the type you
need)
- Pencils (more than one)
-Pens (Bic Biros in a variety of
colours)
-Colouring pencils
-Felt tips
-Highlighters
-Pritt stick (we recommend this
brand as it is much better quality
and better value in the long run)
-Rubbers
-Sharpener
-Scissors
-Ruler (30cm ruler please)
-Calculator (not scientific)
-Oxford School Dictionary &
Thesaurus (again check our
website for a picture)
-Hand sanitizer
-Tissues 
Children will not need to bring a
schoolbag or pencil case when
school returns. Please send all the
above inside your child's named
box file. Please remember that
many of these items will need to be
replenished throughout the school
term.

Remember to keep an eye on the school website for photographic
examples of what you need.

We look forward to seeing you all on your return to school in our beautiful
new building.
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